
October 11, 2017 - Downtown Campus - Temporary VIA Bus Detours 

 VIA17_Frio St. Detours_Route Transfer Guide 
 VIA17_Frio St. Detours Where to Board Sheet 

Road improvements along Frio Street will affect VIA service in and around Centro Plaza 
beginning October 15, 2017.  VIA bus routes, 86926 and 86927, that stop at the UTSA 
Downtown Campus are expected to be rerouted for approximately two months.  To assist 
with the temporary changes, VIA will install A-frame message boards at the bus stops 
directly outside of the UTSA Downtown Campus.  To learn more about how these detours 
affect your bus commute to the Downtown Campus, please reference the attached VIA 
quick reference sheets or visit VIA online at http://www.viainfo.net/friostreetclosures/. 

 

http://facilities.utsa.edu/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/VIA17_Frio-St.-Detours_Route-Transfer-Guide.pdf
http://facilities.utsa.edu/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/VIA17_Frio-St.-Detours-Where-to-Board-Sheet.pdf
http://www.viainfo.net/friostreetclosures/

